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OUT19/5810 
 
Nikki Matthews 
Planning Officer 
Industry Assessments  
NSW Department of Planning and Environment 
 
Nikki.Matthews@planning.nsw.gov.au 
 
Dear Ms Matthews 
 

Concrush Resource Recovery Facility Expansion (SSD 8753) 
Response to Submissions 

 
I refer to your email of 1 May 2019 to the Department of Industry (DoI) about the above matter.  

The following advice for you to consider is from relevant branches of Lands & Water and 
Department of Primary Industries. 
 
DoI – Water and Natural Resources Access Regulator 
 

• A test hole should be constructed at both the leachate pond and artificial wetland to determine 
water table depth.  The results should be compared against the intended excavation depths of 
the leachate pond and artificial wetland.  If excavation depths are to be within 0.5m of the 
measured water table, an Acid Sulfate Soil Management Plan should be developed prior to 
excavation works. 

 
Please send any further referrals to Department of Industry by email to 
landuse.enquiries@dpi.nsw.gov.au. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
 
 
Liz Rogers 
Manager, Assessments 
Lands and Water – Strategic Relations 
11th June 2019 


